
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

As you may have noticed, our school community is growing in numbers and we currently have 

402 pupils on roll.  

With this in mind and following some feedback from yourselves, we have been exploring ways 

to make morning drop-off and afternoon pick-up as calm and positive as possible for the 

children.  

We have planned the following changes to start from Friday 20th September 

 Wake and Shake will now start in the infant playground at the earlier time of 08:50. This is 

a lively and fun start to the day and its earlier start time should support children with the 

daily transition from home to school. Over the next few days, teachers will be arranging 

some boxes to place children’s bags in, allowing them to better enjoy the Wake and 

Shake session.  

 

 Year 2 children will now be collected from the top of the infant playground itself. Please 

meet your child at the end of their school day – 3:10pm.  

 

 Any children waiting to be collected at the end of the day will now wait under the new 

canopy which is just through the green gate, on the way to the infant playground. This 

will allow them to stay dry and away from the main congested areas. As before, please 

do try to collect your children as punctually as possible. 

 

 Please do support us to keep children safe by preventing younger siblings from using the 

play equipment at the start of the day as our team’s focus must be on supporting our 

pupils’ positive start to the day.  

 

 

Many thanks for your support with this. As always, if you have any questions, feedback or 

thoughts, I would love to hear from you. 

 

Very best wishes, 

 

Chris Chislett 

Headteacher 

 


